Lori Torgerson Chesser Shareholder Attorney

lori.chesser@dentons.com 515-288-2500 Dentons Davis Brown PC
The Davis Brown Tower
215 10th Street, Suite 1300
Des Moines, IA 50309
United States
dentons.com

January 2022

Dear Client:

Dentons Davis Brown consistently works to refine our internal processes and establish efficiencies that ultimately yield the best outcomes for clients. As part of this process, the firm annually reviews the hourly rate schedule and adjusts accordingly. This ensures we can maintain the level of service our clients have come to expect.

Effective for all services provided on or after January 1, 2022, Dentons Davis Brown's rate schedule will update, and the new rates will be reflected in the statements sent the next month, in February, for January time.

At your request, I can and will provide you with the rates applicable to the firm members assigned to your legal work. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding the rate schedule change.

Thank you for your continued legal work with the Dentons Davis Brown Law Firm. We truly appreciate it.

///

Sincerely

Lori f. Chesser Shareholder Attorney

Dentons Davis Brown PC